COMMISSION ON MINISTRY
Interim Report

The Commission on Ministry met throughout the Spring.  We interviewed three people seeking holy orders and sent our recommendations to the Bishop.  We reviewed the guidelines for those who are COM liaisons to those in seminary, and those liaisons have been in contact with their seminarians.  The purpose of the liaisons is to provide an open line of communication so that the COM can provide support or answer questions.  A revision of the preparation process for the vocational diaconate is underway, and we hope to have a flowchart of the entire diaconal process shortly.  Projects also underway include the development of guidelines to help those entering the discernment process write more thorough and meaningful spiritual autobiographies, and a longer-term project to create discernment tools that local churches can use to assist lay persons in discerning their own ministries.  The Diocese of Louisiana is well served by a very hard-working and perceptive Commission on Ministry, and I am grateful to each and every member of the Commission for their ministry among us.  

Respectfully submitted,
The Very Rev’d Paul M. Bailey
Chair
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